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Welcome to Valley Golf Center!

The Driving Range

We want everyone to have a safe and enjoyable time while visiting our facility. A few quick

FYls to make sure that you do:

Advanced reservations are recommended. Especially on the weekends and holidays.
We have 38 range bays and they can fill up pretty quickly during busy periods.
Walk-ins are always welcome, subject to the availability of range bays. That said, you
may be turned away if you arrive and no range bays are available.

All range bays are assigned when you check in. Be sure that you proceed to your
assigned range bay. If you’re unhappy with the location of your assigned range bay,
you may request to be moved to an alternate bay, subject to availability.

Range fees are charged by the size of the basket of range balls that are purchased.
We charge for range balls, not range time.

Your range bay number will be tagged on to your range ball basket. Please leave the
number on the basket. This helps our Team Members ensure that players are in the
right place.

The driving range is mats only.

We have a small number of grass range bays available for a small fee. The grass area
is limited to irons only, due to its proximity to HWY 41. A waiver must be signed to hit
on the grass.

Do not advance in front of the range dividers or on to the grass on the driving range.
Doing so risks serious bodily injury, including death.

Use caution when walking on or near the driving range. Stay behind the yellow caution
line when walking or sitting along the range line.

No “Happy Gilmores” or other unconventional golf swings.

Small children must be monitored at all times.

Currently, we’re only accepting debit or credit cards.

Feel free to address any question or concern with any of our Team Members. @)




